CHEW VALLEY FRIENDS OF CANCER RESEARCH UK

SAFARI SUPPER - SATURDAY 22nd June
(The Last Ever!)

After over 30 years we are holding our last Safari Supper on Saturday 22nd June, so please join us for one last hurrah. As you know,
the evening raises money for cancer research and is an excellent way of meeting old friends and new. For those who have not taken
part before .........

All those taking part gather in one place for pre-dinner drinks. Each course is then served at multiple houses in the village by different
hosts and those taking part move from one house to another for each course. You dine with different people for each course. We
gather again at the end of the evening in one place for coffee. Most people safari in pairs, but you can go on your own if you prefer.
Parents sometimes safari with friends — each hosting a course at their respective homes, taking itiin turns between partners to safari
out with.-a friend and babysit at home for the other two courses.

To make the evening work we ask you to host a course if you possibly can."Each host usually caters for themselves plus 6 to 8
guests, although please say if you can only cater for a smaller number. The price you pay for the evening depends on which course
you host. The company is more important than an extravagant menu — no course has to be “sitdown” - buffet style is very acceptable,
hot or cold.

If you would like to join in, please complete the slip below and return it, with payment or details of your payment, to Debbie Tilzey,
Chaff House, 2 Barn End, Proud Cross, East Harptree, Bristol, BS40 6BT. The absolute last date for entries will be Friday 24th
May. NO bookings or amendments will be taken after this date (the logistics are complicated!) and we cannot accept replies by email.
You will then get an email or letter a week or so before 22nd June giving you your final instructions. Please contact us if you’ve not
heard from us by 15th June.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Debbie Tilzey (01761 221585) or email thetilzeys@btinternet.com or Gill
Stobart (01761 221505) or email gill.stobart57 @gmail.com. If you know of anyone else in the vicinity of East Harptree who might like
to join in and has not received a form, please pass them a copy of this one or request further copies from either of these contacts.
There are also forms in EH Community Shop.
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I/we would like to join in the Safari Supper on 22nd June and would like to: (please tick)

Host a starter £25 perperson__
Host a main course £20 perperson_
Host a pudding £20 per person ____

How many can you cater for? (we will assume 8, including you, unless you say)

Would you be happy to host an alternative course if needed?

I/'we are not able to host a course but would like to come as guests (£40 per person)

I/'we are not able to join in this year, but would like to make a donation

I/'we enclose payment of £ (Cash or cheques payable to: Chew Valley Cancer Research UK)
OR
!/we have made a direct transfer payment of £ into the Chew Valley Friends bank account (reference Safari Supper)

Name: Chew Valley Cancer Research UK
Sort code: 60-05-22
Account number: 71899987

Please indicate any dietary requirements:
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= w&-, UK The information provided on this form will only be used for purposes in connection with the safari supper, which includes

communicating by post, phone and email. It will never be passed on to any third party nor disclosed for marketing purposes.
The data is held securely in paper form (in a private home) and digitally on a password protected computer. The data will only
be provided to committee members where needed for the purposes of the safari supper.
Your details can be removed from our stored records if you request by emailing lisa@twynhamjones.co.uk. For further information www.cruk.org.uk/privacy
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